From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 2:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting

Hi Steve,

I also wanted to another gift recently given to the Alderman.  Last week, she received a box of individually wrapped SkinnyPop popcorn, with an approximate value of $32.  

Please let me know if you need any more information around this gift.

Thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

